
FY 19 Perkins Monitoring Visits  

The Minnesota State Colleges and Universities and the Minnesota Department of Education are 
required to monitor local Perkins consortia to assure compliance with fiscal and management 
requirements of the Perkins IV Act of 2006 and Minnesota state requirements.  The monitoring 
review provides an opportunity to not only meet compliance requirements, but also provide 
technical assistance, foster continuous improvement, and develop a better understanding of 
local performance, operations and issues facing Career and Technical Education (CTE), 
schools and colleges.  
 

In 2018-19 Minnesota will monitor six Local Perkins Consortia.  The monitoring schedule is as 

follows: 

Consortium Date MDE Reviewers   Minnesota State 
Reviewers   

North Country August 2018 Michelle Kamenov 
Shelli Sowles 
Tim Barrett 

Jeralyn Jargo 
Karl Ohrn 
 

Lake Superior September 2018 Michelle Kamenov 
Shelli Sowles 

Jeralyn Jargo 
Karl Ohrn 
 

Riverland November 2018 Michelle Kamenov 
Dean Breuer 

Jeralyn Jargo 
Karl Ohrn 
 

Pine Technical January 2019 Michelle Kamenov 
Dean Breuer 

Jeralyn Jargo 
Karl Ohrn 
 

South Metro February 2019 Michelle Kamenov 
Maxine Peterson 

Jeralyn Jargo 
Karl Ohrn 
 

 

Each Consortium will also be asked to address those Criteria that were identified as 

having findings in their most recent Perkins Monitoring Visit report.  If you do not have a 

copy of your previous monitoring visit report, or have additional questions, contact Karl 

Ohrn, karl.ohrn@minnstate.edu.  

 

mailto:karl.ohrn@minnstate.edu

